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 FAITH OPPORTUNITIES  FOR  THE WEEK OF  APRIL 2, 2023 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE  
Your willingness to serve is appreciated.  

Please check the sign-up notebook located on the Narthex table  
and select the Sunday of your choice to serve at Faith Presbyterian.  

DATE GREETERS COFFEE HOUR HOSTS WORSHIP 
LEADERS 

ELDER OF 
THE DAY 

04/02/23 
Palm 

Sunday 

Charles Wilkes, Jane Riester JoAnn Mitchell, Randi 
Williams 

Judy Pike Faith 
Needs 
Help 

04/09/23 
Easter 

Faith Needs 
Help 

Stephen Ministers Gene Raymond Faith 
Needs 
Help 

04/16/23 Faith Needs 
Help 

Faith Needs 
Help 

Faith 
Needs 
Help 

Faith 
Needs 
Help 

04/23/23 Faith Needs 
Help 

Jan Gray & Dick Laycock Sonny Coble Sonny Coble 

Faith Presbyterian’s Mission Statement 
We are Faith Presbyterian, and we seek to do God’s work through Christian worship,  

education, fellowship, and outreach ministry as we serve an awesome God. . . . 

Tuesday, April 4   

 11:30 am Men’s lunch -  Olive Garden         

Wednesday, April 5 
 
 

 11:30 am Lenten Brown Bag Lunch and Study - Conference Room 
   3:30 pm Stephen Ministers Meet– Office Library 
   6:00 pm Choir 
   6:30 pm Tone Chimes 
 
Thursday, April 6 
 

   7:00 pm Maundy Thursday Service and Communion          

Friday, April 7 
 

   9:00 am - 2:00 pm  Good Friday - Sanctuary open 

WELCOME VISITORS AND GUESTS 
 

We are thankful to God for guiding you here today and we are happy that you have chosen 
to worship with us.  We joyfully welcome you and hope you will join us again next week. 

 
~ MARK YOUR CALENDAR ~ 

 
 
 
 
April   6 - Maundy Thursday - 7:00 pm Worship & Communion 
April   7 - Good Friday - The sanctuary will be open for prayer 
 
April   9 - Easter Sunday 
April 16 - Communion and Bright Sunday 
April 20 - Dixieland Devotionals 

BRIGHT SUNDAY 
Our annual celebration of Bright Sunday, will be April 16. We need 

more quilts to display on the backs of the pews. Our quilts make this 
celebration true to itÕs name! Please bring your quilts to the church  

office by Saturday, April 15. Thank you for participating. 

 


